
 

 
 

 

Let’s Zoom & Put Our Heads Together:  
“Navigating Play in a COVID 19 World” 

 

 

 

 

Play supports development and learning in so many ways – emotionally, socially, physically, and intellectually.  When 

children have opportunities to engage in high-quality play experiences, learning happens naturally. Kindergarten 

educators understand the importance of children’s play.  As you prepare for a new kindergarten year to begin, much 

attention is given to setting up an engaging environment for learning for the 4- and 5-year olds who will be starting their 

first year in “big school”. Strategies focused on ways to effectively build strong relationships and create integrated and 

play-based learning experiences are always on teachers’ minds. This year, COVID 19 has placed unexpected restrictions 

on those effective practices.   

You are invited to come together with other early learning colleagues to discuss and make plans for tweaking existing 

practices and developing new and innovative strategies to support your young learners this coming school year. While 

the uncertainty surrounding what school will actually look like and its impact on the typical strategies used to build a 

new learning community is overwhelming, when teachers put their heads together, amazing things can happen.  

Join me and other kindergarten professionals to do some reflecting, sharing, brainstorming, and out of the box 

thinking to help everyone feel more prepared for kicking off a new and yes, different kindergarten program this fall.  

Presenter:  Dr. Eva C. Phillips, Consultant and Good Things for Young Children Team Member            

https://www.evacphillipsconsulting.com/   and    https://evacphillips33.wixsite.com/goodthings 

When: *This session will be offered twice with limited spaces  (*additional sessions may be scheduled based on interest) 

• Session One: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 from 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm  

• Session Two: Thursday, August 6, 2020 from 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 

Location: From your own home using the Zoom Platform  https://zoom.us/  

Cost: $25/person 

Registration: Open from July 6-26, 2020  

To register: 

• Send an email registration request to evacphillips33@gmail.com (with Navigating Play in subject line) 
                        Be sure to include the preferred session date and your full name along with your school and district names within the email request 

• A confirmation email will be sent to you with directions for sending payment through Venmo 

• A second email will be sent with the link and further directions for joining the Zoom meeting 
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